
YOUNG 

VIKINGS 
May 14, 2021 

Volume 12 Issue 17 

  

SYCAMORE ELEMENTARY SCHOOL 

The Board of Education does not discriminate on the basis of race, color, national origin, sex, (including sexual orientation or transgender identity), disability, age, 
religion, height, weight, marital or family status, military status, ancestry, genetic information, or any other legally protected category, (collectively “Protected 

Classes”), in its programs and activities, including employment opportunities.  The following person has been designated to handle inquiries regarding the nondis-
crimination policies:  Superintendent of Schools, Hopkins Public Schools, 400 Clark Street, Hopkins MI  49328  269-793-7261 

Upon request to the Superintendent, the District shall make reasonable accommodation for a disabled person to be able to participate in activities. 
 

616-681-9189 

Kelly Talsma (secretary)...kelltals@hpsvikings.org 
                        
                                                                                           FAX Number  888-557-7919 

 

 

 

We are hiring bus drivers!  Join our team as a full time 

sub driver.   

*18-20 hours per week 

*$17.45 to start 

*Benefits/incentives 

*We train you to drive 

Be a member of the Hopkins Vikings team!   

Call Mrs. Frank today for more information. 

269-793-7121 

What better way to end the school year? 

 
Sycamore H.O.P.E. is putting on a family fun night on 

Saturday, June 5 from 4:-8: pm at the Salem  

Township Park in Burnips. 

 

H.O.P.E. will have inflatables for all ages, as well as a 

shaved ice truck and hopefully a food truck. 

 

Let’s show our appreciation to the kiddos for how 

hard they have worked this year! 

 

We look forward to seeing lots of smiling faces but 

we ask that this be for Sycamore families only. 

Y5/Kindergarten Registration 

 

It is time to enroll your child in Y5’s or  

Kindergarten   
Your child must be 5 years old 

by September 1, 2021.   

Please go to our facebook 

page or the district website to 

register your child. 

SuMmEr CaMpS 

 
Summer Camp Information went 
home with your child this week.  Be 
sure to pick your sport(s) and get 
your children registered by MAY 
28.   
 
Pick from basketball, softball,  
soccer, wrestling, cheer & tumbling, volleyball & football.   
 

For general questions, contact Kelly Smith   
269-793-7616 or kellsmit@hpsvikings.org 



Next can drive: 

Monday, May 17 

 

 

Drop off before 

school in drop off 

loop 

 

 

Only 3 weeks  

until school’s 

out for  

summer!  
 

Exciting 

        Summer Fun 

             Relaxing 

                  Play time 

Pool/lake time 

       Sprinkler’s 

              Shorts & swimsuits 

                   Picnic’s  

                        Campfires 

                                    S’mores 

 

HAVE FUN!!!!!! 

 

Memorial Day 

Monday, May 31 

No School 

 

Sycamore Yearbooks for sale in the office.  
Limited supply. 

First come, first served.    $10 each 
Contact the office!!! 

We have a number of staff leaving us 
after our year ends. 
If you get the chance, please let these 
wonderful Sycamore staff members 
know they’ll be missed: 
 

Mrs. Jenny Hernandez….retired!!! 
 
Miss Christine Hoezee…she filled in for one 
year for a staff member who was on leave 
 
Mrs. Chelsea Montgomery...her husband has 
taken a job in Ohio AND they are expecting 
their 1st baby in October! 
 
Mrs. Lisa Reed….retiring!!!! 
 
Mrs. Kim VanderSyde...moving to Hopkins 
High for grounds & maintenance 
 
Although they will be missed, we certainly 
hope they will love their next adventures. 
 
We hope you always remember “Sycamore 
Strong!”   

 

June 3 

&  

June 4 

11:10 Dismissal on both 
days.  Oh, the end is near! 


